
LETTERSTON COMMUNITY FORUM 

NAME AGREED  UPON AS

'LETTERSTON COMMUNITY ACTION GROUP' 

IGM/AGM

MONDAY 18th NOVEMBER 2013

Present: Committe Members - Pat Radford (chair), Amanda Miles (secretary), John Woore 
(treasurer).  From PLaned Bethany Lloyd, Becky Turrel and Liz Cartwright.

Minutes:

• Welcome and thanks from Chair, Pat Radford.

• Prioritising - traffic problems and concerns for  Letterston.  Bethany Lloyd from PLaned
read out a letter from the Trunk Road Agency which have examined the collison data for
Letterston beteween 1.7.10 and 30.6.13 and conclude that Letterston does not have a
problem.  However Dyfed Powys Police can be asked  by the County Council to monitor
traffic  speed at  specific  times and be told  where to  place cameras.   Pat  Raford has
spoken to the head at  Letterston School about this  concern.   Concern was generally
raised re the existance of a Walking Bus for the school and lack of safe crossing over the
A40.    Pat suggested devising a petition for the Community on this area. Bethany Lloyd
suggested that Letterston and Wolfscastle work together on this problem. It was pointed
out that the A40 is under the jurisdiction of the Trunk Road Agency and St Davids Road,
Station Road etc are under the County Council.  It was suggested a letter go to the Trunk
Road AGency stating we are pleased they are looking into our concerns and we would
like to be kept informed.  Re the possibilty of petition: suggested that Tom Richards
(County Councillor) be contacted in time with aims.

• Appointment  of  Committee  Members  -  Voted  on  Jean  McCarthy,  Lawrie  McCarthy,
Rosemary Murphy and Stuart Miles.  Apologies from Irene Hart, SUe Thomas and Babs
Johnson who may be interested.

• Questionnaire for the youngsters and elders of our our community was discussed to ask
them what they would like in the village.  Drop off point for completed questionnaires
could be Sue and Russell's shop.   

• Facebook page was seen as a good idea.  The name to be 'I  <3 Letterston' maybe??
Involve the youth group on this. Would need at 3 administrators.  

• Friendship group -  at  present the luncheon club meets on Weds.  run by volunteers.
Questionnaire  could   be  given  out  again  to  ask  folk  what  they  would  like  to  see



happening in the village.

• AManda Miles suggested a newsletter in time could be a good idea to keep all residents
informed of activities and news etc.   Liz CArtwright suggested Sue Thomas may be part
of the editorial team for this.  In the meantime it was thought that a flyer would be a
good idea to  let  everyone know about  the Weds Lunch club,  the Over 60's  club at
Wolfscastle, Pembs Voluntary Transport etc.  

• AOB  Bethany Lloyd highlighted the PCC cuts and effects on public transport.  She left
copies of documentation from PCC on this as bus services will be affected.

• Date of next meeting (tbc once hall availabilty is checked) is Thurs Feb 27 2014 at 7pm.


